From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 16/08/2023 2:03:03 PM

To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Online Submission
16/08/2023

MR Peter Rawling
1/ 32 Brighton ST
Freshwater NSW 2096

RE: DA2023/0995 - 54 Brighton Street FRESHWATER NSW 2096

We are opposed to this development on the grounds that it is too bulky and overlooks the
adjoining properties. It is on the water course that has had serious flooding in the past.





